
To ensure community and public safety, all general purpose lanes of southbound S.R. 93/I-75 from just north of Royal 
Palm Boulevard to S.R. 818/Griffin Road will be closed nightly, from 9 p.m. until 6 a.m., Tuesday, Oct. 14 through 
Thursday, Oct. 16 for overhead sign removal. In association with this work, the southbound S.R. 93/I-75 managed lane 
ingress just south of Royal Palm Boulevard will be closed. Motorist wishing to enter the managed lanes will be able to 
do so  at the ingress just south of S.R. 818/Griffin Road. Southbound managed lane traffic will remain unchanged.   
 
Traffic will be detoured via the S.R. 93/I-75 southbound exit ramp to Royal Palm Boulevard westbound, Weston Road 
southbound, and S.R. 818/Griffin Road eastbound to the S.R. 93/I-75 southbound entrance ramp. Florida Highway 
Patrol (FHP) will be onsite to assist motorists.  
 
 

For more information about this project, including lane closures and progress photos, please visit the project webpage 
here: https://tinyurl.com/I75RoyalPalmBlvd.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
FULL CLOSURE NOTICE 
State Road (S.R.) 93/I-75 at Royal Palm Boulevard Interchange 
Improvements Project  
From S.R. 818/Griffin Road to SW 14th Street  
In the towns of Southwest Ranches and Davie, and the City of Weston 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID Number: 421548-6-52-01 and 421548-7-52-01 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the  
efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment  

and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities.   

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project Website: www.d4fdot.com 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Please contact the Community Outreach Specialist, Jackie De Freitas, to be added to project email notification lists. Public participation is  
solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Para información y preguntas en Español, 
por favor llame al (954) 777-4302. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Christopher Comprosky, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 

christopher.comprosky@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 547-2807 

Sara Duffoo, P.E. — Senior Project Engineer 

sduffoo@pinnaclecei.com or (305) 216-8840 

Pedro Perez — Project Administrator 

pperezjr@pinnaclecei.com or (786) 405-3145 

Jackie De Freitas — Community Outreach Specialist 

jdefreitas@corradino.com or (561) 426-9721  

Southbound S.R. 93/I-75 from Royal Palm Boulevard to S.R. 818/Griffin Road to close nightly Oct. 14 — 16 
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